66 All Hallows Road, Walkington, East Yorks, HU17 8SJ

11 December 2015
To whom it may concern,

LETTER of REFERENCE for
Mr Darren Hunter of 8 Viceroy Close, Hull, East Yorksire

I am the former Software Director of Lucid Research Limited, 3 Spencer Street,
Beverley, HU17 9EG.

This reference is given from a personal perspective and not as an employer.
Darren joined my former company in May 2012.

At his interview held a few weeks before his employment I was impressed by his
wide range of ICT skills and experience. This included web development skills and
a host of others. I knew he would be a great asset to my company as an all-
rounder.

As a professional he doesn’t moan and just gets on with the job. He is highly
intelligent and a natural programmer and he is not fazed by technical challenges
and learning new technological skills. For my company which developed software
for educational users, he was also very adept and efficient at customer support
on the telephone and using TeamViewer, both with fellow ICT professionals and
with novice users with few ICT skills.

He has a good work ethic and is honest and trustworthy.

I would recommend him as a skilled and experienced software developer for any
employer.

Richard Leedale (BSc Hons)



